
-----Original Message-----
From: planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Sent: Sunday, September 8, 2019 7:51 PM
To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>
Subject: New comments for application 19/01705/OUT

New comments have been received for application 19/01705/OUT at site address: Land Adjoining 
And West Of Bloxham Recreation Ground South Newington Road Bloxham

from Lenka Sherry-Sole 

Address:
6 Gauntlets Close,Bloxham,Banbury,OX15 4NY

Comment type:
Objection

Comments:
We are one of many Bloxham residents who does not want this development. The village is being 
spoilt by numerous developers making huge profits and the current infrastructure of the village 
specifically schools and main traffic flows will suffer if this is approved. Bloxham has had more than 
its fair share of new builds and it is impacting on the quaint and unique character of the village.


